
 

Dear Lawn Bowlers 

2ND Crusaders Annual Open Triples 2024 Invitation 
 
 
 

The CRUSADERS Lawn Bowl Club is pleased to send you and your club an invitation to Annual Crusaders 
Open Triples 2024 to be held at Crusaders Bowls club in Angeles City, Philippines. 

 

6-8 December 2024 

The tournament will be played at The Crusaders brand new bowling club consisting of a state-of-the-art 
Greengauge synthetic full size green (8 rinks), Club House, Bar, Swimming Pool, and Function Hall. 

The entrance fee per player is US$150 , this includes the welcome ceremony, three lunches, Farewell party 
dinner with live band, prize presentations and each player will receive a tournament souvenir. For those 
teams wishing to bring non-bowler spectators they will be charged US$75 to cover the Entertainment and 
food and beverages provided. 

Prize Money US $ 4500 paid in US $ 

 
The teams are expected to be at the Crusaders Club on 5 December at 18:00 for the 

Welcome Ceremony followed by the Managers’ meeting for the draw. 

Practice day is 5 December from 09:00 to 17:00. 

 
Hotel or other accommodation shall be made directly by participants. We are recommending Oasis Garden 
hotel (https://www.oasishotel.com.ph/  This hotel is providing discounted rates and transport to and from 
the venue each day. For those familiar with the area, you may choose your own accommodation, but will 
need to arrange your own transport. More details will be provided as teams express interest in the coming 
months. 
This Inaugural Tournament is limited to 32 teams. First-come First-serve will be the basis 
for accepting participants. When we reach 32 teams there will be a limited waiting list 
also based on first-come first-serve. 
The deadline for sending entry confirmation will be 31 October 2024, however we would suggest registering 
your interest in advance and please feel free to contact us with any additional questions. 

Please send entrance registration to erichauters@gmail.com  

 
The format of play, tournament rules and entry form will be sent by e-mail. 
We want to ask for a 50 % deposit or full amount of entrance fee on a US Dollar account. 
Last payment after deposit would be 6 weeks before the start of the tournament. 
Exact payment instructions will be sent once the registration form has been completed, reviewed, and accepted.  

 

This invitation gives priority to all participants of the Crusaders Open Triples 2023. 

 

We hope dear Bowlers You can be a part of the Crusaders Open Triples 2024 

 
Your Sincerely 

Tournament Director 

Eric Hauters 
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